
KIDS CAN
EAT FREE?

D I D  Y O U  K N O W

Lakewood students are NOW receiving breakfast and lunch for

FREE, until government funds run out or through December 31,

whichever comes first.  

WHAT THIS MEANS FOR YOUR STUDENT:

Students getting FULL meals at school will no longer be charged

for those meals. This includes breakfast meals and lunch meals

EVERYDAY!  

WHY APPLY?   HELP LAKEWOOD SCHOOL COMMUNITY.

Because funding for this service is not expected to last forever, we

need families to complete and submit the FREE OR REDUCED

ONLINE OR IN-PERSON APPLICATION even if your child does not

eat school breakfast or lunch.  Doing so allows the district eligibility

for federal dollars that benefit students.

IF YOU MAKE LESS THAN:

CLICK HERE & APPLY NOW.

https://www.lunchapp.com/

